
 
November, 2016  
Dear Lamoille North Supervisory Union Family,  

As I reflect over the Holiday, I write to express my gratitude to all who help make 
Lamoille North a wonderful place to teach, learn and share ideas. I consider 
myself fortunate to serve our schools as your Superintendent.  

I am grateful to our School Boards for their wisdom and leadership on behalf of 
all students. You give selflessly of your time, skills and talents, so all students 
have opportunities to learn and grow.  

Thank you to our parents and guardians for having faith in Lamoille North 
Supervisory Union Schools and for entrusting us with your wonderful children. 
They come with strong values, curiosity, respect, tolerance, and appreciation.  

Thank you to our many school professionals, who serve in all capacities, and the 
Central Office team for your dedication to educational and organizational 
excellence. You strive to meet every expectation to create equity, access and 
opportunities for all of our students. I am humbled by your expertise and depth of 
knowledge.  

And finally, I am so grateful for our talented, athletic, creative, inquisitive, 
optimistic and resilient students who inspire me everyday.  

During this time, I encourage you to be inspired by the season of giving with acts 
of kindness and grace. As always, I am available to support you, whether that is 
having a conversation in my office or in town, or via email or telephone.   

My best to you, 

 

Catherine Gallagher, M.Ed. 
Superintendent of Schools 
Lamoille North Supervisory Union 

 


